Debra Thompson

I R —
From: Annette W Bennett <annettewbennett@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 1:23 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Facecovering mandate

| am against the mandate to require face covering. | have been wearing one, and | am going to continue to wear one. |
am in favor of the borough encouraging folks to wear them but also recognizing that not everyone is able to wear them
due to personal reasons. | also dont see the point in moving forward with mandates that are not going to be enforced.

Gunalchéesh,

Annette W Bennett




